
Lime’s News Letter  
Autumn 1  
Welcome back to another year at Rigby Hall School filled with lots of exciting things ahead!!! 

It’s so wonderful to see all the children back in school and I know that Lime class staff are all 

looking forward to a fantastic year.  

This year the staff consist of Jayne Moran – Teacher, Helena Sutton – Teaching assistant, 

Natalia Bridgwater – Teaching assistant and Surani Nelochana – Teaching assistant. 

This term Lime class will be following 

English: Developing Communication Skills  

Maths: Sequencing and sorting 

Science: Developing skills in the work place looking after and caring for animals 

Computing: Computing skills  

PE: Outdoor adventurous activities  

RE: Religious feast and festivals  

PSHE: Personal awareness  

Citizenship: Distinguishing between right and wrong  

Physical Education will take place on a Tuesday afternoon, can you please send PE kit in a 
bag as they will get changed in school and Outdoor education will take place on a Monday 
morning.  
 
Any concerns or questions please feel free to contact me either before or after school.  
  
Jayne, Helena, Nat and Surani 

 


